
 
 

ESSEX PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
 
 

 

MEETING 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Essex Planning Commission  
scheduled for Thursday, March 8, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. 
has been cancelled due to the inclement weather 

 
 

The next Planning Commission Meeting will be held 
Thursday, April 12, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. at Essex Town Hall 

 
 
 
 
 

For questions about this notice, please contact  
John Guszkowski, Town Planner (Consulting) at planner@essexct.gov   
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